
 
 
 

HIU Newsletter: Summer 2018 

Welcome back!  We hope you all had a lovely holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure your child is 

ready for the taxi in the 

morning.   

Homework and Reading 

Make sure reading books                

are in school every day.  

 Read every night 

 Practice spellings – Test is every 

Tuesday. 

 Homework is sent home on Friday 

to come back on Wednesday. 

 

 

Topics 

We have been 

choosing our own 

topics for English this 

week.  Keep an eye on 

our blog to find out 

what we have chosen. 

The HIU has a   

mobile, you can text 

in or call if you need 

to talk to us.  The 

number is  

07984 978763. PE kit is needed in school, this is 

white t-shirt, black shorts and pumps 

for indoors and tracksuit with 

trainers for outdoors. 

 

Targets:  
We are focussing on our  

number facts this term.  Our 

maths homework will be 

focussed on learning our times 

tables or number bonds to help 

with our challenge every other 

week to earn a badge! 

Staffing 
Miss Car has now returned from maternity leave and working 4 days a week (not 

Thursdays); Miss Whitmarsh Knight will be working on a Thursday.  Miss Sime has 

also returned from her placement and will be working all week as usual.  We also 

have Miss Lovelock and Mrs Clamp from the Stoke Park HIU coming to support us 

through the week.  

Blog: 

Don’t forget to look at the HIU blog to see 

what we have been doing at school.  

http://hiuhowes.blogspot.co.uk/ 

 

 

 


